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January 12, 1987

Maya M iller
6185 Franktown Road
Carson C ity , NV 89701

Dear Maya,

Thank you fo r  your generous donation o f $15,000 fo r  the construction 
o f the Casa de la  Paz (Peace House) in Puerto C abezas, N icaragua. The 
Peace House p ro je c t grew out o f the Thanksgiving Peace Ship delegation 
to Nicaragua at the end o f November. Some information on the Peace Sh ip / 
Peace House p ro jec t i s  enclosed .

The New York-N icaragua Construction B rigade i s  coordinating the twenty- 
member Peace House b rigad e  which w ill le av e  on March 10. The brigad e  
co n sists  o f people from a l l  o ver the U.S .  who have decided  th at i t  i s  
im portant to devote one month o f th e ir  l iv e s  and a  lo t o f hard  work 
to th is  sym bol to cooperation between the peop les o f the U.S .  and 
Nicaragua. This p ro jec t w ill stand a s  v is ib le  p roof that the Reagan 
Adm inistration does not rep resen t the true opinions find d e s ire s  o f the 
North American p u b lic . We are  happy th at you decided  to jo in  us and 
become a  p art  o f th is  h is to r ic  p ro je c t. Thanks again fo r  your h e lp .

S in cere ly ,

-----------
Tom Hansen 
NY-Nicaragua 
Construction Brigade

145 West Fourth Street New York,
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